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Comments: To Whom it may concern,

 

I would like my comments included for the revision of the Chugach National Forest Plan.

 

It has been almost 50 years since  the completion of RARE I &amp; RARE I. It had been practicall 40 years since

Congress included the Nellie Juan area in ANILCA.

 

The Chugach forest still doesn't  have one single acre of wilderness. How long do the people of Alaska have to

wait for this to happen.

 

PWS is within a hours drive of the majority of Alaskans residents. As you know it is extremely popular. Since the

opening of the tunnel use has increased enough to seriously impact  the over hunting of black bears. 

 

I urge you to retain the WSA classification for 100%  of the existing roadless area , and to continue to manage

the area in a manner to protect its wilderness values.

 

If I had to pick an alternative, I would pick alternative D, but in reality there should be no other alternative than full

WSA classification, because that is what congress directed under ANILCA.

 

Please protect this are under the fullest classification possible. It is appreciated by far to many people to be

altered in any other way.

 

Sincerely, Ton Yarnell


